

The official newsletter of Silver Gulls, Alumni of Geelong High School Inc. (A0059004M)

No. 34, February, 2019

PRESIDENT Robyn Tremain Martinez (ex-student)

SECRETARY/TREASURER/

EDITOR

Jenn Colquhoun (ex-staff)

MINUTE SECRETARY Jennie Roles Tonzing

(ex-student)

COMMITTEE

Frank Filippi Rod Mackenzie

Davina Burke

Richard Schmeiszl

(ex-students)

Geoff. Brebner

(ex-Principal) **Doug Mann** (current Staff)

EX-OFFICIO

Glenn Davey (Principal) LEGAL CONSULTANT

Andrew Senia

HON. AUDITOR

Geoff Everett

PLEASE ADDRESS ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO: Silver Gulls, Alumni of Geelong High School Inc., 29 Hosie Avenue, Bell Post Hill VIC 3215 or jenniferkc@bigpond. com.au

CURRENT MEMBERS

Your membership renewal is due and payable now unless you have paid 2019s subs in advance.

SPECIAL ANNUAL REPORT

2018 DOT POINTS

- Our Schools Alumni Association
- School's new web site
- The Future's Arrived event (April)
- Bricks
- Musicals written by Joy Catton, et. al, made into books for the archives
- Visit by Prof. John Williams, Curtin University (1969)
- Building Program
- Archive space to be made available in new building

Please join us for the

8th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING TUESDAY, 5th MARCH, 2019, 6.00 for 6.30pm

School Library

[Enter the school grounds via the small gate just past the main gate. Follow the path to the right, past the Winstanley Wing.

The Library is directly in front of you.]

Supper provided.

Please RSVP or apologise to the address on the left.

NAME			
CHEQUE	Made payable to Silver Gulls Alumni of Geelong High School Inc. Post to: 29 Hosie Avenue, Bell Post Hill VIC 3215		
BANK FRANSFER	Silver Gulls Alumni of Geelong High School Inc. BSB No. 633-000 A/c No. 150709806		
CASH	Administration Office, Geelong High School, 385 Ryrie Street, Geelong East		
\$10.00 annually or \$40 for 5 years \$		\$	



PLEASE ALWAYS INCLUDE YOUR NAME ON WHICHEVER METHOD OF PAYMENT YOU CHOOSE.